
SUBCONTRACTOR COMMUNITY 
OUTREACH EVENT

MCKENZIE HEALTH SYSTEM

On behalf of McKenzie Health System (MHS), The Christman Company, 
construction manager at-risk for the McKenzie Health System’s Chrysalis 

Project – A Replacement Hospital Facility in Sandusky, MI, is hosting a 
contractor outreach and informational meeting for interested bidders.   

The Project includes the development of a new site at 465 Sanilac Road 
with all site development including utilities, grading, and drainage. Once 

the site is developed, a new single-story replacement hospital facility 
of approximately 65,000 gross square feet will be constructed. A free-

standing maintenance facility will also be constructed.

The project is seeking qualified bidders from the local area:

Date: Tuesday, February 6th, 2024
Time: 9:00 a.m. - 10:30 a.m.
Location: Woodland Hills Golf Club

 320 N Gates Rd
 Sandusky, MI 48471

The outreach meeting will be co-hosted by:

Organizations planning to attend are asked to RVSP to DawnMarie by Friday, February 2, at: 
dawnmarie.davis@christmanco.com

The project will be subjected to the requirements of the Buy America Build America Act, enacted as part of the 
Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act 11/15/21.


